
I truly believe that HB2004 is unnecessary and unfair. I also think it will diminish availability of rental 
housing. The ROI on rental properties is not enough to take on further expense and risk. We will simply 
invest less in rental properties and more elsewhere.  That will lower availability and drive up the cost to 
rent. Not good for anyone.  
Sincerely Beau and Rhonda Leach 
 


